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SFB staff encourages District teachers to take this 8-minute survey conducted by Innovative Learning 
Environments and Teacher Change (ILETC). It’s an Australian-based project with global implications. 
Information from ILETC is below as is a link to the survey. 

The ILETC project has just released a new survey for teachers called the Teacher Transition Survey. 
The aim of the survey is to understand educators’ perspectives on their transition from traditional 
learning spaces into more innovative learning environments. The questions ask about the types of 
spaces educators have worked in, the impact of physical spaces on their teaching, and what is 
important in supporting them transitioning from traditional to more innovative spaces. The 
survey only takes 8 minutes to complete. 

This survey will help to inform subsequent policy and practices in school design and teacher 
professional development. The data will also help the project develop resources for teachers to 
effectively use learning spaces in schools to affect student learning. Complete the survey HERE. 
The survey is open until July 5, 2019. 

About the Arizona School Facilities Board 
Created in 1998, the Arizona School Facilities Board (AZSFB) is a cabinet-level, state-government agency managing $350 Million in state funding 
appropriated for K-12 school district facilities. The 10-member board meets monthly to grant financing for new school construction and funding to 
renew existing school facilities. AZSFB staff is a partner and advocate for school districts in facilitating successful Building Renewal Grant requests. 
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